
 
 
 

                      
                    

Ref: NL 5-2011 
 
May 12, 2011 
 
Dear Travel Agent, 
 

United to Introduce Daily Service from Hong Kong to Tokyo in October 
 
United Airlines today announced the launch of daily service between Hong Kong and Tokyo/Narita 
effective October 31, 2011, subject to government approval.  The new service, to be operated by 
Continental Airlines, will be the first expansion of the new United’s operations in Hong Kong since 
the merger in 2010. 
 
The new nonstop service to United’s hub at Tokyo Narita Airport also gives passengers direct access 
to many more destinations including Honolulu, Guam, Los Angeles, Seattle and Houston.  The 
service adds the second direct service from Hong Kong to New York.   
 

Flight Number Route Departs Arrives Frequency 
CO008 Hong Kong – Tokyo /Narita 10:30 a.m. 3:40 p.m. Daily (effective Oct 31) 

CO009 Tokyo/Narita  – Hong Kong 5:05 p.m. 9:15 p.m. Daily (effective Oct 30) 

 
Convenient Connections from Tokyo  

Flight Number Route Departs Arrives Frequency 
CO008 Tokyo – Newark / New York 17:45 16:20 Daily 

CO007 Tokyo – Guam 17:15 21:50 Daily 

CO006 Tokyo – Houston 17:10 13:50 Daily 

UA890 Tokyo – Los Angeles 16:45 09:17 Daily 

UA876 Tokyo – Seattle 17:45 09:13 Daily 

UA880 Tokyo – Honolulu 19:25 07:22 Daily 

Flights to other U.S. gateways are also available from United’s Tokyo hub.  Please refer to CRS for 
the most convenient connecting schedule for your customers.   
 
Effective Oct 31, 11, our current daily flights to Singapore and Ho Chi Minh City will be operated by 
Continental Airlines. Amendments are as follows: 
 

Flight Number Route Departs Arrives Frequency Aircraft 
CO099 Hong Kong – Singapore 21:25 01:15+ Daily B737-800 

CO009 Hong Kong – Ho Chi Minh City 22:05 23:40 Daily  B737-800 

+next day 
 
Schedule is subject to change. Please refer to CRS for the most updated information. For any 
inquiries, please contact our Agency Desk at 2801-8008. For CO inquires, please contact CO 
Reservations at 3198-5777. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
United and Continental Airlines 
Passenger Sales Office 
 


